
April 11, 2019 
 
Sharon Meyer, Administrative Contact 
Robert Kuchenski, Designated Operator in Charge 
Bayview Water and Sewer District  
PO Box 637 
Bayview, ID 83803 
BWSD637@gmail.com 
bob@integritywater.net  
 
Subject:  Report of Sanitary Survey, Bayview Water and Sewer District, ID1280014 
 
Sharon and Bob: 
 
Thank you for your system participation during the survey of the Bayview Water and Sewer 
District on March 26, 2019.  The water system was inspected and determined to be operating in 
partial compliance with the Idaho Rules for Public Drinking Water Systems (Rules).  The system will 
be considered operating in full compliance with the Rules at the time the significant deficiencies 
and deficiencies are corrected. 
 
Within 30 days of receipt of this survey, the system is required to provide a written plan 
describing how and on what schedule the system will address the significant deficiencies listed at 
the conclusion of the enclosed report.   
 
Please complete and return the enclosed financial form prior to May 31, 2019.    
 
I may be reached at 208-666-4624 with any questions or concerns you may have pertaining to the 
survey. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Suzanne Scheidt   
Senior Drinking Water Analyst  
suzanne.scheidt@deq.idaho.gov  
 
Enclosures:  Bayview Water and Sewer District Report and Photo Log, Financial Form  
 
c:  Anna Moody, Drinking Water Program Supervisor anna.moody@deq.idaho.gov 

Jean Felker, Drinking Water Analyst jean.felker@deq.idaho.gov 
File in TRIM:  ID1280014: 2019ACA2721 
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